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We are excited to announce that Infinity Church will restart SPLASH 
Zone with a “soft opening” on September 13, 2020! Kids, we have 
missed you! We can’t wait to see you soon! 

Our children’s ministry team desires to carry out the Mission of Infinity Church—to Applaud 
God, Abide in Jesus Christ, and Advance the Kingdom of God through the Power of the Holy 
Spirit. Our teachers are eager to teach our children the Bible in person, and we continue to pray 
that our children would develop a deep love for Christ.  

We’ve used our time off from regular children’s ministry this year to revamp and reenergize our 
SPLASH Zone! We are excited about the curriculum we’re starting in all of our classes from 
Great Commissions Publications. We also know that as we restart, we want to be especially 
mindful of the wellness of our children and all of their family members and friends. If you’ve 
been a part of this ministry before, you can expect the same level of excellence and excitement. 
For anyone joining in for the first time, or for long time friends, here’s some things to be aware 
of as we restart: 
• In following CDC recommendations, we ask parents to be especially mindful of the health of 

your own children. Please keep your child at home if they have any symptoms of sickness 
such as a fever, cough, or runny nose. We know with flu season on the horizon, this will be 
especially challenging, but we’re asking you to help us keep every family safe. 

• Before the last praise song, children ages 3 years old through 3rd grade will be dismissed to 
the SPLASH Zone. To help with organization and safety, children will be asked to meet their 
teachers in the gathering area and go directly to their color’s classroom: 

• GREEN - Preschool - 3&4 year-old - go down the left-hand side hallway to the big 
young adults classroom near the front of the building. 

• RED - K5-1st grade - go down the right-hand side hallway to the middle children’s 
room on the right. 

• BLUE - 2nd-3rd grade - go to the adult Bible Study class, the first room on the left 
in the gathering area. 

• We are asking children 4th grade and older to stay in the sanctuary with their families for the 
service. This will help us reduce the number of children in each class.  

• We will have hand sanitizer for the children on their way in the classroom. Using our bigger 
classrooms also will allow children more personal space during their class. 

• After the service, parents are asked to come get their children from their classrooms, using 
the hallways closest to their rooms.  

As we all know, the COVID pandemic is a very fluid situation. We will continue to monitor the 
spread in our area and evaluate our ministry as we go. We appreciate your support and ask for 
your continued prayers for wisdom and for the advancement of the Gospel during these 
unprecedented times. We pray we’ll be able to restart our Children’s ministry in a way that can 
be a blessing to all who can come! 
See you soon and God bless! 

- Elders and Children’s Ministry Team of Infinity Church


